
Glasgow City Health and Social Care Partnership ward update noted. 
 
6 There was submitted and noted a report by the Chief Officer, Glasgow City 
Health and Social Care Partnership (GHSCP) regarding work being undertaken by 
the GHSCP in the South area of the city, advising 
 
(1) of the Glasgow City Health Improvement Training Calendar schedule for 

January to March 2025 which offers different levels of training on a range of 
subjects from informed through to specialist and this was a time limited 
resource which was available city wide; 

 
(2) of the Health, Exercise and Nutrition for the Really Young (HENRY) approach 

programme which focussed on family behaviour to help parents adopt 
healthier eating and lifestyle habits to give their children the best start in life; 

 
(3) that the re-commencement of the Quit Your Way stop smoking service which 

offered people help to quit smoking remained positive, with successful 
engagement at the face-to-face clinics as well as telephone support; and 

 
(4) that Health Improvement staff were supporting the roll out of the Scottish 

Government Breastfeeding Early Years Scheme Friendly Scotland Scheme 
which aimed to provide structures to encourage and support breastfeeding. 

 
 


